I’'m writing to let you know my opposition to HB 325. With all the important issues we Ohioans are
dealing with this does not seem to be at the level of importance of other issues. Not only do | not see
the need for this bill, but your focus on passing unnecessary gun legislation is very concerning to me as a

citizen of our amazing state.
Thank you for your consideration,

Marcia Miller



